
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

   October 7, 2019 2019 

 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club was held 
Monday October 7,  2019 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse.  President Joyce Frey called the 
meeting to order at 12:00 pm.  New members and first time attendees were asked to introduce 
themselves sharing from where they moved and where they live in Robson Ranch.  

 Those celebrating October birthdays were recognized. 

President Frey provided the following committee updates: 

Membership   513 memberships. There will be one more New Member Coffee October 15 on a 
come and go basis.    

Treasurer Holiday Market               8155 

  Wreath Raffle   1035 

  Carry Over   2500 

  Operating Funds (Dues) 2723 

Service  $426 and 16 blankets and 12 hats (from Yarn Divas) was donated today to 
Friends  of the Family.  

Community Relations   

Women’s Clothing Drive for Friends of the Family  in September was a success. 

November Plans are to provide a meal for Monsignor King clients.  

December Adopt A Family for Friends of the Family and holiday gift bags for Monsignor King 

  Hospitality   Thanks to all of today’s Greeters and Table Decorators 

Luncheon Coordinator    

Thanks to today’s help at the check-in tables and lunch lines.  Please answer the survey at your 
table regarding lunch menu preferences. 

Sunshine   Look for the pink sheet on your table to request a card  to be sent to anyone needing 
a little cheering up.   

Ways and Means  Lucille Zimmerman thanked the committee and all the volunteers who made 
the Holiday Market such a success. Tour of Homes will be December 8. Volunteers are needed 
for this final event of the season. 



Welcome     The September 25   Football Fall Fun was enjoyed by many of the members. Thanks 
to Glenda Carr and her committee  

Special Projects  ;  

George W. Bush Presidential Center (Dallas) and Galleria (December 5) 

Pet Costume Contest (October 12)  

Our Website   Check out our website at rrwomensclub.org for everything you have ever wanted 
to know regarding our club. 

 Elections The 2020 Slate of Executive Board was presented. Thanks to Mary Ornberg and 
the nominating committee. 

President   Gayle Coe (not voted on) 

Past President   Joyce Frey (not voted on) 

President Elect  Lucille Zimmerman 

Vice President Membership Cheryl Fischer 

Vice President Programs Rebecca Bafford 

Lunch Coordinator  Kasey Miller 

Secretary   Donna Gardner 

Treasurer   Elma Hinson 

Parliamentarian  Rose Depoe 

   Break for Lunch 

 Programs  November program will feature  Jennifer Barnes and the acclaimed UNT Jazz 
Singers. 

Rebecca Bafford introduced Tom Tweeddale who entertained the group with interesting facts 
related to selected States in the USA. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:50 pm    

Respecfully Submitted 

             
       Martha Butz  

        Secretary      October 8, 2019 

   



        

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


